Town Clerk

From:

Linda McMaster < linda.mcmaster.65@gmail.com > on behalf of Linda McMaster

Sent:

Monday, October 19, 2020 1:04 PM

To:

Morris Town Clerk

Cc:

hhellis@optonline.net; Bev Huntley; rcwheel29@gmail.com; morrissrctr@optonline.net;

linda.mcmaster.65@gmail.com

Subject:

Morris Senior Center Commission

OCT 19 2020

MORRIS SENIOR CENTER COMMISSION

Regular Meeting October 16, 2020

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting of the Morris Senior Center Commission was called to order at 1:35 by Harriet Ellis, Chairman.

ATTENDANCE

Present were: Harriet Ellis, Cathy Wheeler, Carol Anderson, Bev Huntley, Dot DeLuca, Linda McMaster and Kristen

Davila

APPROVAL OF LAST MEETING'S MINUTES

The motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting was made by Bev, seconded by Carol, and passed.

COMMUNICATIONS

Harriet received the September statement from Litchfield Bancorp. Two deposits were made.

OLD BUSINESS

- a. Drive Thru Halloween planning details
 - 1. Costumes were made
 - 2. Goodie Bags were filled
- b. Fall themed outreach (November)
- 1. Fruit baskets will be made for the residence of Eldridge Senior Housing. Baskets will be made by commission members on November 20, 2020 and delivered the same day. Commission members are asked to come to the Senior Center at 12:00.
 - c. Christmas Party options

Commission members will meet at the Senior Center at 10:00 on December 16, 2020 to help fill bags with Christmas goodies. (mugs filled with treats, and scones made by the Britts)

Santa and his helper will deliver treats to those seniors who;

- 1. Sign up for this special delivery no later than December 9th
- 2. Live within a 10 mile radius of the Senior Center
- 3. Will be home on December 17th between 1:00 3:00 to accept delivery Snow date for delivery will be December 18th.

Commission members will accompany Santa on his travels and sing carols. Festive hats/headbands recommended for commission members to help celebrate the season.

The regular meeting of the Morris Senior Center Commission on December 18, 2020 will be cancelled.

NEW BUSINESS

a. November / December Newsletter 2020

- b. Movie Matinees on November 13 and December 11, 2020
 - 1. People must pre register
 - 2. Must wear masks
 - 3. Separate chairs 6 feet apart
 - 4. Limited to 9 people

No snacks or drinks will be provided.

- c. Book Club will started in January, if there is an interest.
- d. Knitting / crocheting once a month, starting in January. Those people interested will bring their own projects and a snack.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion to adjourn was made by Bev, seconded by Dot, and passed. The meeting adjourned at 3:22.

Respectfully submitted Linda McMaster Secretary

Sent from my iPad